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At some time or another in our various Scouting careers, we have come across 

Leadeƌs who ͞staŶd out͟ ďeĐause of theiƌ dediĐatioŶ oƌ soŵe otheƌ uŶiƋue aďility. 
 

The 'Glowing Ember Award' is presented to those parents and leaders who during 

the past year have given that extra bit of enthusiasm, which is so much a part of a 

successful pack, troop, or crew program. Each unit selects a volunteer to 

recognize who has made that difference – who has made Scouting better. 

 


